From: Michael Shallvey

Sent: Friday, 12 June 2020 5:33 PM

To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox

Subject: Objection - Chain Valley Colliery MOD 3 (SSD 5465) and Mannering Colliery MOD 5 (MP_0611)

Dear Sir / Madam,

| am a resident of Chain Valley Bay South and am writing to object to Chain Valley Colliery MOD 3 (SSD 5465) and
Mannering Colliery MOD 5 (MP_0611).

I am concerned and surprised by the lack of communication on these proposals to local residents.
The risks of respiratory issues as a result of both coal mining / transportation and coal fired plants really needs to be
examined, monitored and controlled. Publicly accessible air monitors for our region should be introduced and

information communicated to residents.

Additionally, the noise that the increase in production will generate also needs to be reevaluated. The noise at night
is already particularly frustrating for local residents.

Many thanks,

Michael Shallvey,
Chain Valley Bay South.





